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Dear Members,

On Sunday we have our next big Social Event –
Come along to the club to enjoy a Lazy afternoon of
great Music by the “Amazing Andrew Farrell & the
‘Sultry Donna McConville” – bring friends and family
too as we are offering a $200 special Social
Membership on the day only for new members for
the 2014/15 season.

will be serving Tapas for the afternoon:

Sicilian green & ligurian black cinnamom &
orange marinated olives with ciabatta bread $6.5

organic house made hommus dip, ciabatta $8

edamame soybeans in pod, grilled, black salt $5

ghost chilli salt & pepper squid, chilli aioli $14.5

eggplant spring rolls san choy bau, chilli,
peanuts & coriander $10

rocks fish & chips, apple cider batter, ice berg
lettuce, apple cider sour cream dressing $27

nachos $15

chips $5.5

Dates for your diary…….
FRIDAY JULY 4TH

Ladies Lunch 12.00pm

SUNDAY JULY 6TH
MYC Social Music Afternoon 2.00pm – 5.00pm
Discounted Members door entry $10pp
Children over 15years $5pp

1
st

July 2014

Current Office Hours……
MONDAYS, TUESDAYS, WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS

9.15am – 3.00pm (Closed 12.30pm to 1.30pm)
THURSDAYS

11.30am – 5.30pm (Closed 1.30pm to 2.30pm)
SATURDAYS

9.30am – 1.00pm
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The Restoration
Project

Our boat restoration project has got off to a great
start, enthusiasm for this project has been so
encouraging , with our youth members; Sam Bostock
-Young, Michael Harrington& Alex Ferguson working
in really well with our older members; Bob Barr,
Richard Trembath & Len James. They have managed
to sand back the 420’s and have them now ready for
painting. (We need about 4 litres of two pack paint -
does anyone have some left over?) Pete Delange has
kindly offered to spray them, hopefully within the
next fortnight.

Len James has done a great job in constructing two
Flying Fifteen dollies we have “Tis Irish Luck” on hers
and yes we now have another one ”Goose”. We
hope to pick Goose up this Saturday.

Tis Irish Luck (above & below photo)was kindly
donated by member Tony Stephens - we towed her
back from DBYC a couple of weeks ago.

Goose has been purchased for $1.00 from Jane
Walker from DBYC. We would like to thank Jane &
Tony for their generous offer. These boats will go a
long way to assist our Training School.

Our Sponsor for our restoration project is Mary
Bruce Natural Organic Skincare. Mary has been
offering a terrific range of products since 1984.
Her skill and dedication to her range ensures you all
will be happy with the results.

So boys and girls if you are thinking beauty, Think
Mary Bruce - especially with Father’s day coming
up!! You must check out Mary’s signature product
“That Creeme for Sportsmen & Women”.

Graeme Alexander, Commodore

The Mary Bruce Story
During the early 1970's, while involved with the
production of prestige cosmetics and watching their
manufacture...the Mary Bruce dream was born!

As a qualified Beauty Therapist, from the early
1970's Mary gathered vast experience in her chosen
career. Travelling throughout Australia and overseas,
Mary worked and studied with elitecosmetic houses
such as Estée Lauder, Max Factor, Christian Dior,
Lancôme, Shiseido, and Elizabeth Arden.

During her journey, Mary had always dreamed of
creating her own effective, natural skincare range
that would not only feel fabulous but also be quick
and easy to use. Throughout her career, Mary met
so many women struggling with skin reactions and
sensitivity resulting from the harsh chemicals found
in many types of skincare. It became Mary's strong
belief that when calling on Mother Nature for
skincare solutions, an answer is always provided.

Shortly after Mary was
married, an
opportunity to begin
her own Beauty
Therapy business
presented itself.
Through her business,
Mary began creating
her own skincare
range. Because of the
natural ingredients
found in her products,
Mary had no problems
testing her prototypes on her friends, family and
even her children.

Today, people throughout the world use Mary Bruce
Natural Organic Skincare and love it. And while there

are many ranges and types of skincare products
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The Restoration
Project continued…

available in today's market, Mary firmly believes that
there is no substitute for a product line that's 100%
derived from the Nature we live and breathe in
every day of our lives.

Mary loves sharing her products and extensive
skincare knowledge and is fully confident you will
enjoy the results you'll find from following your own
Mary Bruce skincare ritual.

At Mary Bruce we believe good skin care is
essential...

Mary’s signature product

That Creeme

for Sportsmen & Women
A 100% natural cream and universal alternative skin
remedy. 'That Creeme' contains beeswax, aloe vera
and essential oils. It helps to restore the natural
moisturising factors of your skin, assists in reducing
minor inflammations, rashes, itches, cuts, burns, etc.
That Creeme - a health and beauty wonder cream as
well as a first-aid staple! Prices from $16 for 10g.
Visit Mary’s website marybruceskincare.com.au or
call (03) 5982 3395 for more information and
testimonials.

Mary is coming along to our Ladies Lunch this Friday
to show us her fabulous products – everyone is
welcome, ladies, gentlemen & friends!

Sam Bostock-Young, one of our Youth Scholarship
members who’s involved with the project has given
up an update on how things are going…..

“The restoration project started with one 420, after
cleaning and sanding the first boat we were pleased
with how well it turned out and decided to start on
the second 420. A Flying Fifteen was donated by
Davies Bay yacht club. So we now have two 420s and
a flying fifteen. These boats will be great club boats
for people wanting to use.
At the moment the two 420s have been completely
sanded and most holes have been bogged or filled

with epoxy resin. They are almost ready to be
repainted and refitted.
The flying fifteen has been cleaned and the dolly is
almost complete courtesy of Len. When we received
the Flying Fifteen it was in better shape then what
we thought, although the trailer was pretty bad, the
boat was in good shape with only a few fittings
needing replacement here and there.
It has been a good experience so far working with
Michael, Alex, Richard, Bob, Len and Graeme, and I
can’t wait to see these boats in the water”

Ladies Lunch
This Friday…4th July

Come along to this month’s ladies
lunch which is being held on Friday

from 12.00pm.

We have a special one this month –
Mary Bruce Skincare, our sponsor
for our Youth Restoration Program

is coming along to show us her
fabulous skincare products.

In the office we are looking forward
to sampling her signature product
“That Creeme” is sounds fantastic!

Mary has men’s products too, so
bring your husbands, friends and

family & come and meet Mary and
enjoy lunch in the warmth of

Mornington Yacht Club
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From the office
"Lost and Found"
Lost - A spinnaker pole for a Flying
Fifteen has been lost from the
yard - it is blue alumunium, about
2 meters long with a beak at each
end. Please contact Doug Bell on
0418 399 296.

Subscriptions for the 2014/15 season
will be sent out this week/early next week – your
prompt payment is very much appreciated.

Friday evening at the club is a great opportunity to
catch up with friends. The
Rocks put on happy hour
accompanied by tasty finger
food, so come on down and
relax and enjoy another
pleasant night at MYC.

MYC Hoodies
Our MYC hoodies have arrived! Come along to the
office to pick yours up if you haven’t already done
so. We have a few extra adult sizes so if you didn’t
order but would like one just contact the office -
they are $55. We have received some new stock
with some great jackets & warm hoodies too –
remember we are here Saturday mornings!

A big thank you for those of you who completed the
member surveys recently – many of you took a lot of
time to complete them . These will be passed on to
our new committee to be discussed at our strategic
planning & direction day. Your time is very much
appreciated.

Good Luck to Adrian Lewis & the Geomatic crew who
are sailing in the Melbourne to Vanuatu race, the
start time was delayed to 10am yesterday morning,
we look forward to hearing all about it!
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Our Supporters

Mariner Boating Holidays have

one boat left & the prize

winner boat to fill – it’s not

too late to join the Turkey

Yacht Rally 2014.

DVD’s are now available from

members bar for you to enjoy

Mariner Boating Holidays on:

1800 244 332


